
Discipleship WIN Team Meeting – January 6, 2019 

 Present: Jeff Haupt, Tiffany Conway, Jim Clark, Linda Lange and Mike Clement. 
 

 We reviewed the Next Step Pilot Program progress. Our current count is 437. The next update will 
be in February. 

 

 We discussed our team’s role in the reformatted, New Member Class for 2019… 
o The first class will take place January 13th 
o Participants will be required to complete the Spiritual Assessment prior to class 
o As faith coaches, our role will be to work with each participant one-on-one during the 

“connecting” portion of the class 
o We plan to use their spiritual assessment results combined with a category breakdown sheet to 

help make recommendations for each person 
o We will complete a faith coach feedback form that will be kept and used for follow-ups 

 

 We discussed the idea of still implementing the Next Step program for current and non-members 
using email/digital communication instead of in-person class sessions. We will discuss further in our 
next meeting.  

 

 Another topic needing further discussion is how we can do a better job of capturing email 
addresses for ministry participants. This will be a point of emphasis at the LEAD meeting in 
February. 

 

 Our next meeting is scheduled for February 7th 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


